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Phone (867) 667-5058 Fax (867) 667-5059
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Yukon Energy Corporation has filed an application with the Yukon Utilities Board to
review its 20-year Resource Plan. There will be a public workshop on Tuesday,

July 25, 2006. The pre-hearing conference is tentatively scheduled for August 4, 2006,
and the formal hearing is tentatively scheduled for October 2, 2006. The process is
detailed in the attachment. This attachment is in PDF format. If you have trouble reading
the format, please let my office know, and we will be happy to fax it to you. Also
attached is a letter from the Yukon Ultilities Board (the Board) to stakeholders in this
proceeding as well as Information Requests that have recently been provided to Yukon
Energy Corporation by the Board.

Please review the attached public invitation to attend these events. Next week’s public
workshop will outline the heanng process, provide an overview of the 20-Year Resource
Plan, and review the supporting documentation. Representatives of Yukon Energy and
the Yukon Utilities Board will be available to answer questions.

The Board invites your First Nation to participate throughout the process. Your
participation will ensure your First Nation is fully apprised of the plan, and it will also
ensure the Board is aware of your First Nation’s position in relation to the plan.
Thank you very much for your attention in this important matter.

Yours truly,

ndonde

Wendy Shanks
Acting Chair
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